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15 AUG 2018 

To whom it may concern: 

The Board of Directors of the Upper Enchanted Owners Road Association has voted on a resolution in 

opposition to the CMP New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) proposal.  The Upper Enchanted 

Owners Road Association has 50 members, all of whom own land near Coburn Mountain where the 

proposed powerline will go.  We feel that it would be a detriment to wildlife and native brook trout 

habitat, a visual detraction of undeveloped pristine contiguous wilderness, will negatively affect our 

property values and provides no benefit to Maine for electricity needs.   

This beneficiary of this massive project is Central Maine Power, Canada and Massachusetts.  

Massachusetts has declined to support their own electricity needs.  Because of this, they are now 

proposing that we permanently clear cut thousands of acres for a power corridor causing permanent 

harm to the region and we feel that this is wrong to force this on the area, the environment and the 

people that enjoy this wilderness whether it be landowners, residents or non-residents.   

We, the undersigned, endorse this resolution this 15th day of August, 2018. 

Kaleb Jacob, President 

Norma Elwell, Vice President 

Rita Feeney, Sec/Treasurer 

Bob Benson 

Tom Dunbar 

Larry Hodgkins 

 

 

 


